OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

NCT 9 2015

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 82 without my signature.

This bill requires the Department of Motor Vehicles to provide men with the option to
register with the U.S. Selective Service System when applying for an original driver’s
license.

In view of the relatively easy ways that young men can register for the U.S. Selective

Service System such as registering online, at their high school, or at a local post office, I
don’t think this new responsibility for the Department of Motor Vehicles is advisable.

Sincerely,

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. * SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841



